I am writing to you as a former law enforcement officer. | am concerned about House Bill 315
and the repercussions it will have on society. Criminals, especially repeat offenders, will be free
from jail while awaiting court appearances without any consequences if they choose not to go
to court. This will put a larger burden on law enforcement officers and the court system as well.

Thank you

Retired Police Sergeant



